
McGILL UNIVERSITY 
Faculty of DentistryOFFICE OF THE DEAN

Montreal, January I4th,1925.

Colonel Bovey,
Principal’s Office, 

McGill University.

Dear Colonel Bovey,

Enclosed you will find three copies 

of the paper to which you referred in our conversation 

this morning.

Trusting that they will serve your somewhat

wise plan.
| I am,

Very truly yours,

rX

Dean.
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